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Ro224

Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

To: Peter Mcintyre
Subject: RE: 625 Hegenberger Road, Oakland / Fuel Leak Site RO226

Hello Peter,
Stili planning to work on case RO266 this week. Will let you know if | need anything.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-4577

510-567-6791 phone

510-337-%335 fax
jerry.wickham@acgoyv,org

From: Peter McIntyre [maifto:pmcintyre@aeiconsultants.com]
Sent: Monday, March 10, 2008 4:04 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: 625 Hegenberger Road, Oakland / Fuel Leak Site RO226

Good Afternoon Jerry:

Just to follow up, last we spoke regarding this site on 2/26, you had given a date of 3/14 (end of this week) for
review and discussion. | passed this date to the developer but also made it known that this was a new case in
your workload — they are quite anxious and the City is asking about the case status.

If there is anything you need while going through this in the next few days, please contact me. If for some reason,
we won't be able to discuss by this Friday please let me know as well.

Thanks much — Peter

Peter Mcintyre, PG, REA
Vice President

AEFE! Consuitants
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